
THE JIPLl"lENO BAND OF MISSION INDIANS 
P.O. Box 25628 - Santa Ana, CA 92799 • (714) 841-0441 

Februmy 17, 1996 

Ms. Holly Reckord 
Chief 
Branch of Acknowledgment and Research 
Bureau of Indian Affilinl 
1849 C St (MS-26111-Mffi) 
Washington, DC 20:!40 

Chairperson: SOnIa.Johnston 
VlctH:haIrptInIon: Fenando Q. c ....... o 

8ecretaly. Bud BepuMda 
Tr_v: DebbIe Roldan 
~ ill large: Stela 0sb0nHI 

Tribal Council AdvIsor: Joe O'Campo 
Genealogy: Anita Espinoza 

Enrollment: Theresa Anguiano 
Language: Darrell Johnston 

Re: Letter ofInknt filr Federal Recognition - The Juaneno Band of Mission Indians 

Dear Holly: 

As sta ted in our pre1i1ious correspondence to you and to respond to the recommendation of the BrA, the 
Juaneno Band of Mi8sion Indians voted to submit our letter of intent as petitioner number «B" of the 
Juaneno Band of Mission Indians as recommended by the B.AR. However, we wish to make it very 
clear this is not to infer that we are a splinter group nor are we a separate entity. To reiterate, we are 
undeniably one tribe, as confirmed by our tribal location and genealogies submitted. 

As the duly elected governing body of the Juaneno Band of Mission Indians and on behalf of it;s 
membership, the wlder.signed Tribal Council hereby submits this letter of intent, with supporting 
documents, and requesbl that the Juaneno Band of Mission Indians immediately be placed on "Active 
Consideration" for I't:~deral recognition. 

We look fOlWard to hem·jng from you soon and thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

THE TRIBAL COUNCIL OF THE JUANENO BAND OF MISSION INDIANS 

oruaJ=~~ ~l~ 
~~4~ tykna&ut.~ 

Bud Sepulveda - Se<l'etalI)' DebbIe Roldan - Treasurer 

cc: Honorable Ada Deer 
Senator Barbara Boxer 
Joan SebastilUl Morris 
Dena Magda~eno 
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